
 

 

 Bobcat Beat: June 2023 

 
Principal’s Message 
 
 
Dear Families and Friends, 

We have made it to the end of another school year! I have just a few words in closing, 
information about the summer meal program, and the May and June photo slideshow.  

Report Cards: Your child’s trimester 3 report card will be coming home this week by Friday. It 
will include the teacher we anticipate your child will have next year. You will receive a welcome 
letter from your child’s teacher just before school starts in the fall.  

Summer Lunch Program: Please see the informational flyer on the next page. 

Summer hours: After June 30, if you need assistance, call ahead to make sure someone is in 
the office. If you have any unanswered questions or need assistance before we resume in 
the fall, feel free to give me a call at (207) 557-0062. 

In late summer, I’ll be sharing the updated Student and Family Handbook and other information 
we may have for you. For planning purposes, know that we will keep drop-off and walker time 
at 7:30 and pick up time on regular days at 2:30.  

I am grateful to our Richmond families and friends for the tremendous amount of support and 
interest you have shown in our school. Your commitment to our children's education, your 
partnership when reaching out with concerns, and your active involvement in our school all help 
keep our spirits and energy high as we work every day to create a nurturing and inclusive 
environment where every child feels valued, empowered, and excited to learn.  

That’s a high ideal for us to live up to for 10 months out of the year! Summer in Maine is a 
perfect opportunity for all of us to relax, restore, and refresh.  

May your summer be all that and more. 

Mary 

Summer Meal Program Info Next Page!      May and June Photo Slideshow 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=cPss-nKo_Q4
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